
 

 

 
Memo 

 

To:    Mayor Junkin and Council 
 

From: Barbara Wiens, MCIP, RPP 
   Director of Community Planning and Development 

 

Date:  July 5, 2023 
 

RE:  Memo 2023-0157 - Update Regarding Status of Cannabis 
Control Committee Work and Implications of Establishing 

Cannabis Liaison Committee Report 
 
 
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Memo 2023-0157 entitled 

Update Regarding Status of Cannabis Control Committee Work and 
Implications of Establishing Cannabis Liaison Committee Report, for 

information. 

 

At the June 7, 2023 Council meeting, Council passed a motion instructing 

staff to prepare a report on the status of the work done by the Cannabis 
Control Committee and implications and costing of proceeding with the 

establishment of a Cannabis Liaison Committee for the July 26th, 2023 
Council Meeting.  

 
Unfortunately, due to scheduling conflicts associated with the availability of 

staff and managing the number of reports on Council agendas, the staff 
report will be delayed and will be presented to Council at the September 6th, 

2023 Council meeting, rather than the July 26th, 2023 Council meeting.   


